
  

 

HULL POLICE DEPT. 

CIVIL SERVICE  

POLICE OFFICER POSITION 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

JOB OPPORTUNITY 

 

 

LATERAL TRANSFER 

 

The Town of Hull is seeking highly motivated, experienced police officers for a lateral 

transfer to our department. The Hull Police Department is a progressive, community-

focused department consisting of (30) highly dedicated full-time police officers. 

Entrance Requirements: Only permanent civil service police officers from 

Massachusetts are eligible for transfer under the provisions of Chapter 31, Section 35 of 

the Massachusetts General Laws. Applicants must have satisfactorily completed a 

prescribed course of study approved by the Municipal Police Training Committee.  

Eligibility Requirements: 

All candidates seeking transfer to the Hull Police Department will be required to 

successfully complete:  

 Comprehensive background investigation 

 Medical examination to include drug screening 

 Psychological examination 

 Interviews 

 No serious disciplinary issues in the past (5) five years 



 Current active unrestricted LTC 

 Current active Massachusetts Drivers License  

 

Compensation & Benefits:  The current Salary range based on experience is $57,131.70 

to $67,831.12 (per current C.B.A), plus additional benefits and incentives to include;  

educational incentive based on degree attained, night & weekend shift differential, 

longevity bonus, uniform allowance, cleaning allowance, overtime opportunities, multiple 

stipend opportunities, (13) Holidays, vacation and personal days, and a health insurance 

program. 

Equal Opportunity Employer: The Town of Hull is an equal opportunity/affirmative 

action employer. Female, bilingual, and minority police officers are encouraged to apply. 

Application Process: Candidates seeking a transfer to the Hull Police Department must 

submit a letter of interest, a current resume and a letter from the Chief of Police from your 

current department authorizing you to participate in this transfer process to: 

The deadline for application is April 2
nd

 2023 

Deputy Chief Neil J. Reilly  

Hull Police Department,  

1 School Street, Hull, MA 02045 

Any questions relative to this process should be directed to: Deputy Chief Neil Reilly at 

781-925-1214, email nreilly@hullpolice.org  
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